
TOWN OF TEMPLE, NH 
PLANNING BOARD 

 
~ NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING~ 

 
A public hearing will be held at the Town Hall on Tuesday August 17, 2021, at 7:15 p.m. for the 
purpose of acting upon an application for a Siteplan Review of Map 2A Lot 2-17, located at the NW 
corner of the intersection of Webster Highway and 101 in the Rural Residential and Agricultural 
district, and owned by Ben’s Pure Maple Products, LLC.  The application will remain on the agenda 
until voted upon. 
 
Nicole Concordia, Chairman 


